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Comments: Dear Sirs,

Whilst we have been aware of this impending development, we are unaware of an 

invitation to take part in any consultation.  Although the village of Stanton St Quintin is 

diagonally opposite the proposed development site, the impact the increased traffic flow 

on the M4, around junction 17, and the 24-hour flow of traffic to the site give us cause for 

concern. We would be grateful if you would give us this information as it looks on paper 

as though this development will have an adverse effect on our lifestyle with even more 

noise pollution at all times of the day, and ultimately will impact on the value of our 

property.

Thank you

Name Dr. Wendy E Bowring

Address: Threshers Barn

Manor Farm

Stanton St Quintin

Wiltshire

SN14 6DQ
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